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Mexico Travel Advisory 
 

Date: March 17, 2018 
 

Location: Playa del Carmen 
 

 
The U.S. Embassy in Mexico City has revised its travel restrictions as per the below: 
 
Effective immediately, U.S. government personnel are permitted to travel to all parts of 
Playa del Carmen. 

Effective immediately, U.S. government personnel are permitted to use ferry services 
between Playa del Carmen and Cozumel. 

 
The country of Mexico as a whole remains at a Level 2 Advisory as of March 17, 
2018, meaning travelers should exercise increased caution when traveling to 
Mexico.  Some areas have increased risk.  Please see the Mexico Travel Advisory for 
full details: 
https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/traveladvisories/traveladvisories.html 
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